
 

 

  Spring Break Food Distribution 

Hi everyone! Hillsborough County Public Schools wants all or our students to have meals during the Spring 

Break, 3/15-3/19/21. I will be able to pick up the food for each of our students and deliver it to your house on 

Thursday, 3/11/21. Please fill out the information below with your child’s name and address so that I can drop 

the food off. Please be advised that someone will need to be there to receive the food this time as it contains 

some items that will need immediately be refrigerated. 

 

The box will contain 6 days of breakfasts and lunches. Here are the contents of each box: 

  

Loaf Bread   Mashed Potatoes Vegetable Juice Boxes  Pretzels 

Peanut Butter  Chicken Links Strawberry Graham Crackers  Milk 

Canned Tuna  Cereal Bowls Canned Sliced Fruit 

 

 

Your Child’s Name: ____________________________________________ 

 

Address:  _____________________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Guardian Name: _________________________________________ 

 

Phone Number: ________________________________________________ 

 

 

Once we get the responses back from parents, our school social worker, Tammy Alleyn will contact you to set 

up a time for the delivery. PLEASE NOTE, WE DO NOT HAVE THE ROOM TO STORE ALL OF THIS 

FOOD HERE AT THE SCHOOL, SO SOMEONE MUST BE HOME AT THE TIME OF THE 

DELIVERY.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to Tammy via email 

tammy.alleyn@sdhc.k12.fl.us or call the school at (813)744-8008 ext. 255. 

 

Thank you! 
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